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Sen. Burke:

Because current law already allows the reduction of a speed limit that is found to be
unreasonable or unsafe, I restructured the proposed draft a little to allow for the
reduction of a speed limit that is reasonable and safe, but that is inconsistent with the
goal of preserving the historic character of a historical district. OK?
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